From: deidre sylvester jewell < EEEGEGEGEGEGEEGEN -
Sent: Sunday, July 21, 2024 2:15 PM

To: Timothy Peterson <tpeterson@islandstrust.bc.ca>

Cc: Lisa Gauvreau <lgauvreau@islandstrust.bc.ca>; bmabberley@islands.trust.bc.ca; Stefan Cermak
<scermak@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Robert Kojima <rkojima@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Kim Stockdill
<kstockdill@islandstrust.bc.ca>; Emily Bryant <ebryant@islandstrust.bc.ca>

Subject: Application GL-PLRZ2024003(plamberg)

Dear Trustees,
Please note my concern regarding the proposed rezoning of this property.

As a close resident to this property, | will be significantly affected by the noise of the milling and
chainsaw industrial activity.

| am also on the Sticks Allison water system and am concerned about the affect it would have on
our water catchment recharge area and the long term affect it will have on our community well.
There are 37 households that depend on daily water from this system.

There are already several work sites on Galiano providing gravel and milling services.
One mill is above this site on Haulback road.

Please do not allow this rezoning, the lasting implications are devastating for me and my
neighbours.

Thank you for upholding the mandate of the islands trust.

Deidre Jewell



